
 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

September 11, 2023 

New Traffic Pattern Planned at WV 9 and Chestnut Hill Road/Charles Town Road in 
Jefferson County 

BURLINGTON, WV – As part of the US 340 detour, changes to the traffic pattern are planned at the intersection of WV 9 

and Chestnut Hill Road/Charles Town Road in Jefferson County beginning on Tuesday, September 12, 2023.  Traffic 

entering WV 9 from Chestnut Hill Road or Charles Town Road will be limited to right turns only during the US 340 detour 

to improve safety. 
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